THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

February 25, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Your letter of February 22 enclosing a copy of "News" from the National Council of the Y. M. C. A. reached the office in Chancellor Malott's absence.

I shall be glad to bring the letter to his attention on his return and to see that the enclosure is returned to you after he has had an opportunity to read it.

Sincerely yours,

R

Clipabell Rupp
Secretary to Chancellor Malott